NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED 2019 BUDGET

CASTLETON CENTER WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed budget will be submitted to the CASTLETON CENTER WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT for the year of 2019.  A copy of such budget has been duly filed and is open for public inspection in the office of Norton & Smith, P.C., 1331 17th Street, Suite 500, Denver, Colorado.  Such budget will be considered during a public hearing to be held at 8:00 A.M. during a meeting of the Castleton Center Water and Sanitation District to be held on Friday, November 9, 2018.  The meeting will be held at Meadows Crossing Office Building, 900 West Castleton Road, Suite 115, Castle Rock, Colorado.  Any interested elector within Castleton Center Water and Sanitation District may inspect the proposed budget and file or register any objections at any time prior to the final adoption of the 2019 budget.





BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS:





CASTLETON CENTER WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT





By:  /s/ norton & Smith,




A Professional Corporation
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